
 

 

Grant Bowl FAQ – 1/9/20 
 

1. What is the Grant Bowl project? 
The Grant Bowl Master Planning project is exploring considerations for adding lights, bleachers 
and a regulation softball field in addition to the existing sports fields in the Grant Bowl. Some of 
the goals include the ability to host Grant Football games on a home field and support Grant’s 
softball team at the school, rather than remote locations. The addition of lighting will make both 



 

 

7. Who is the design team for the Grant Bowl master plan? 
BORA Architects is the design team for the Grant Bowl Master Planning project. BORA has a 
strong background in designing creative functional and sustainable learning environments. They 
designed the Faubion PK-8 School that was funded through the 2012 Bond and opened in 2017 
 

8. How can the community stay informed and involved?  
Information is regularly updated on PPS’s Grant Bowl page https://www.pps.net/Page/14612. 
There is an email address on the page where comments and questions can be addressed. During 
the Master Planning phase, we held two community workshops where over 100 people 
attended. As the project moves forward there will be additional community involvement. There 
have been no decisions to determine the hours of use and general day to day requirements of 
the project. These types of decisions will be addressed through community engagement in the 
design phases, Land Use review (which is a public process) and will be beholden to city 
Ordinances such as Title 18, the City Noise Ordinance which restricts noise during certain hours. 
 

9. What is the history of development for the Grant Bowl?  
In 2010, the Friends of Grant Athletics (FOGA), Portland Public Schools (PPS) and Portland Parks 
and Recreation (PP&R) came together to launch an initiative to improve the playing conditions 
at the Grant Bowl. The group hired Dull Olson Weeks Architects (DOWA) and Atlas Landscape 
Design to undertake a design process that concluded in 2011. Their design included new 
artificial turf fields, a resurfaced track and other park improvements. Those track and field 
improvements were completed in 2013. Their design did not include lights or bleachers, making 


